
Moorlands Junior School Newsletter  

13th October 2017 

Year 3 trip to Chester 

The year 3 trip to Dewa centre in Chester was a             

resounding success on Wednesday! The children had a 

great time marching through Chester with their Roman 

shields and learning about Roman life. 

As always, our children’s behaviour and enthusiasm was 

complimented. Well done year 3! 

Soiree 

It is our annual Soiree on  the afternoon of Monday 6th 
November. For those of you who are new to the school, 
this is an afternoon of musical delight! 

All children who learn a musical instrument have the 
opportunity to perform to an audience. Mrs Quirk, Ms 
Smith and Miss Calladine will soon be liaising with     
children to organise their pieces. 

The afternoon is a ’drop-in’ event, although, many     
parents choose to stay for the whole afternoon. Either is 
fine! There is a small entrance charge but tea, coffee and 
cakes are provided. 

As soon as we are aware of the number of children    
performing we will be able to give you more information 
about the approximate time of individual children’s   
performances. As a very rough guide we start with year 
three at 1.30pm and move through the year groups, 
giving approximately half hour slots to each year. 

 This is a wonderful tradition at Moorlands and we     
welcome as many of you as possible to join us. 

Sale Sports Club 

Sale Sports Club are holding a family fun sports day on  

Sunday 22nd October from 1pm-4pm. To enter you will 

need a team of 6 children and one adult as a manager. For 

more details, please see their website: http://

www.salesportsclub.com/whats_on.ph 

Tesco Bags of Help Scheme 

Don’t forget to vote for Moorlands Tesco in Hale and      

Altrincham to help raise funds for our Grow for Moorlands 

scheme. 

Big Worker of the Week 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

 
3C Gracie McNulty 

3P Edward Gilbert 

4C Lily Swain 

4DK Thea Wilson 

WN Lauren Wilson 

5GT Leonardo Harries 

5L Reuben Quansah 

6C James Miller 

6G Isobel Wallen 

3C Eoghan Walker 

3P Maisie Mann 

4C Theo Langhorn 

4DK Ben Conway 

WN Felipe Roberts-Henriques 

5GT Mackenzie Woodward 

5L Oliver Cook 

6C Joshua Armstrong 

6G Emily O’Leary 



Dates for your Diary 

Wednesday 18th October 9.30am: Harvest Festival led by 

Year 4 

Friday 20th October: Finish for half term 

Tuesday 31st October: children back to school 

            Year 6 trip to Stockport Air Raid 

            Shelters 

Wednesday 1st November: Year 6 trip to Stockport Air 

      Raid Shelters 

     Film Night 

Friday 3rd November: Progress Reports and Targets to 

parents 

Monday 6th November: Soiree 1.15pm 

Friday 10th November: Open Morning for Templemoor 

Parents (Year 1) 9am-11.30am 

Monday 13th November: E safety workshops 

Monday 20th November: Science Week 

Friday 24th November: Own Clothes Day (chocolate 

donations) and open afternoon for parents years 3-6 

Wednesday 29th November: year 5 trip to Jodrell Bank 

Thursday 7th December: Make & Take Night 

Monday 11th December: Whole school theatre trip 

Thursday 14th December: Own Clothes Day (bottles) 

Before School Club 

We have spaces in our before school club each day,     

running from 7.45-8.15am. If you are interested in a 

place, please see the school website for the booking 

form. 

Monday: Dodgeball 

Tuesday: Body Active 

Wednesday: Body Active 

Thursday: Gymnastics *working towards achieving 

BAGA awards. 

Friday: Multi Sports 

Payment can be made through Parentpay, cash or 

cheque (payable to Moorlands Junior School). Childcare 

vouchers are also accepted. 

Harvest Festival 

Our Harvest festival, which is led by our year 4 children, is 

on Wednesday morning next week at 9.30am. 

Parents and friends are invited to attend. 

We are still accepting donations for the Harvest collection 

and ask that they be sent to school before next        

Wednesday. 

Year 6 trip to Stockport Air Raid Shelter 

Year 6 are going to Stockport Air Raid Shelters after half 

term. 

The children have been given a suggested list of clothes 

that they could wear on the day and even some ideas for 

an authentic evacuee lunch!  

Please see your child’s class teacher if you haven’t received 

the letter. 

Facebook and Twitter 

Did you know that you can keep up to date with our events 

and latest news through Facebook and Twitter? 

Follow us on Twitter @MoorlandsJSSale and like our     fa-

cebook page Moorlands Junior School. Our Friends of Moor-

lands group also has a page. 

Fundraising Fiver Challenge 

As part of their A & E work, Miss Calladine’s group have 

been preparing for the fiver challenge. Each group has 

been given £5 with the task of buying things to sell for a 

profit. 

They have been planning and preparing goods to sell at 

a mini fundraising fair which will be held on Thursday 

19th October at 3-4pm. 

All children will have the opportunity to visit the stall on 

Thursday. If there are any goods left, they will continue 

to sell after school to parents. 

If your child would like to visit the stall, they will need to 

bring their money in with them on Thursday. 

https://twitter.com/MoorlandsJSSale

